R ERIRIER

e-MAIL: 0s1e9987@live.com
Goudie

SHETLAND Shetland Islands
ZE

June 02, 2013

Dear Goudie,

My name is Chong Osle, I am a contacting you in relations to late Charles Goudie. I worked for
him as his private investment manager, and in the few years prior to his death invested
substantially in various opportunities.

After a few years of profit making, he instructed that all the money be collected together into a
single bank account, and I arranged with a specialist bank here in China to secure the money in a
single account, shortly after he died, 1 assumed his relatives has since made claims, only to geta
phone call from the bank a few weeks ago that Charles funds remains unclaimed, and the money
would go to the Government if nobody claims it. V

The bank used international people finders to locate any relative of Charles but they failed to
locate any, hence I have taken the initiative to make enquires myself, in the process I have been
provided your details, I propose that we don’t allow this money go to the Government and work
together to legally secure this money in full compliance with the laws of China.

Kindly write back to me on the estate of Late Mr. Goudie, kindly keep this communication
confidential due to its sensitivity as we do not want this inheritance to fall in the wrong hands.

Chong Osle.



